
 

FILM SCREENING 

OF “THE DEATH OF 

CAPTAIN PILECKI” 

Film screening about the ‘Auschwitz Volunteer’ 
Witold Pilecki with guest of honor Mark Probosz 

Captain Witold Pilecki was a Polish intelligence officer during 

WWII who volunteered to be imprisoned in German Nazi 

Concentration Camp, Auschwitz-Birkanau. Pilecki’s mission was    

to organize resistance in the camp and send reports about the 

oncoming genocide. The film also tells of Pilecki’s fate at the hands 

of the Communist government in Poland following WWII. 

  

 

Where: Damen 

Center Movie 

Theater 

 

When: Thursday, 

March 19 at 1 p.m. 

 

Language: Polish 

with English 

Subtitles 

 

Running Time: 85 

Minutes 

 

Presented by the 

Polish Studies 

Program and the 

Consulate General of 

the Republic of 

Poland 

 

LOYOLA 

UNIVERSITY 

CHICAGO 

Lake Shore Campus 

1032 W. Sheridan Rd. 

Chicago, IL 60660 

 

www.luc.edu/polishstudies 

 

 

 

FREE and OPEN to the PUBLIC 


